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MEDIA ADVISORY  
 

 
DWS Limpopo to host a media tour to De Hoop and Flag Boshielo Dams  
 
 
14 September 2020 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) invites members of the media to a media tour 
to De Hoop Dam and Flag Boshielo Dam on Wednesday, 23 September 2020. 
 
The media tour will be led by DWS Provincial Head, Mrs Lucy Kobe to brief the media about 
the on-going departmental projects and progress made to date. Ms Kobe will also update the 
public about the state of dam levels in the province. 
  
Members of the media are invited to attend and cover the media tour as follows: 
 
Date : Wednesday, 23 September 2020 
Venue : De Hoop Dam  
Time : 10:00 -12h00 
 
For media confirmation, kindly contact, Ms Mamikie Moloto on 082 328 7207 
MolotoW@dws.gov.za.  
 
For those who will need transport, the department will provide transport from Polokwane to 
the sites.  
 
 
Ends 
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  
 
 
For more information contact: Departmental Spokesperson, Mr Sputnik Ratau on 
0828742942  
 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water and Sanitation portal at: 
www.dws.gov.za  
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